
Maths In maths this half term, the children will
learn about angles, shape, measures
(incl. time), ratio, mean averages,
statistics, position and direction.

Please continue to support your child by
sending them to maths booster; their
attendance is having a positive impact
on their arithmetic skills and accuracy.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths: Please 
encourage your child to complete their daily quick 5 and access 
Times Table Rock Stars if they need to practice. 
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Trips and Experiences

VR experience – 12th March

Chelmsford Museum – 19th

March

Science
This half term our science will take place
during ‘science week’ , 11 – 15th March when
we will be focussing on renewable energy.

Geography 
Our topic for this term is mountains. The
children will learn about famous mountains
around the world, how they are formed,
mountain climates and tourism linked to
them.

Extra Information
Spellings for this
half-term are on
Google
Classroom, please
encourage your
child to practise
these.

English In English this half-term, the children will be
writing a flashback story based on The Piano.
They will focus on their use of both past and
present tense and how to switch between the
two. Following on from that, they will study
poetry and write descriptive text based on it.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English:
Encourage your child to read at least 4 times per week. This must
be with a leveled library book in order to collect merits for
reading. Talk to the children about what they have read and
question their understanding.

PE: Will be on a Mondays and Tuesdays for both classes. (6B) 

Water Bottles: Please ensure that your child brings sufficient water for the whole school day. If this is a shop bought bottle, please 

ensure that this is clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Merits: Please ensure your child brings their reading diaries and levelled reading book to school each day. 

Homework: Is on Google Classroom every week. Please encourage your child to complete this so they can reinforce their learning.

Please make sure that your child is wearing the correct uniform on each given day. We have noticed that some children have been 

wearing their PE kit when they should be in their uniform!


